ESAME STREET

MAKE YOUR FAMILY

on the 2020 Census

Your friends on Sesame Street know that the 2020 Census helps fund the
neighborhood schools and hospitals that kids depend on. That's why it’s
important to count babies, infants, and kids of all ages living in your
home—even if they’re not related to you or are living with you temporarily!

It only takes 10 minutes to support kids for the next 10 years!
all, return your form by mail, or go online to

www.2020Census.gov
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